
 

  

 
March 12, 2018                      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

GCC students plan to “Link Up” with 
employers at VisCom reverse job fair  

 
Looking to hire? On Wednesday, April 11, 2018, students in the Guam Community 
College Business and Visual Communications programs are hosting a reverse job fair 
from 9am to 2pm at GCC’s Multi Purpose Auditorium. Graduating students will create 
individual displays showcasing their skills and what they can offer companies. 
Employers will be free to walk around and talk to the graduates one on one. Students in 
the Marketing, Visual Communications, Accounting, Supervision and Management, 
Culinary & Food Services, and Tourism & Travel Management programs will be 
participating. In addition, there will be a traditional job fair with employers from the 
culinary and hospitality industries. 
 
“I’m excited to showcase what I have learned here at GCC and am looking forward to 
joining Guam’s workforce!” Krisha Dionisio, Visual Communications 2018 graduate, said 
of participating in the job fair.         
 
“This is an excellent opportunity to showcase our students - the products of our 
programs,” said Amada Manzana, GCC Business and Visual Communications 
Department Chair and Event Co-Chair.  
 
Interested employers and students should contact the GCC Student LinkUp! Marketing 
Team at www.linkupwithgcc.com or call Nita JP Cepeda, Visual Communications 
Instructor and Event Co-Chair, at 482 - 9779. We look forward to connecting with the 
best! 
 
Please connect with us on Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter @linkupwithgcc. 
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